CHELMSFORD AMATEUR RADIC SOCIETY
Newsletter No, 48 January 1970

Meetings

The next meeting of the Society will be on Tuesday 6th, January 1970
at the Marconi College, Arbour Lane, Chelmsford commencing at 7.30 p.m.

Having had a wonderful DX ing Christmas, after suppressing every
Christmas tree lamp flasher, new electric train and car set in your
respective neighbourhood, we thought you'd like a change from radio
this month, so we've come down to 'earth' and Mr. J.E. Sellers has kindly
agreed to give us an illustrated talk on Archaeology. He will be dealing
mainly with the Chelmsford area and so as not to forget our hobby completely,
says he will add an electronic flavour to it by mentioning carbon and
nmagnetic data,

I think you will agree that this sounds like a most fascinating
evening, so come along and give your support.

RAFFLE
2N2369A s (good oscillators up to 200 MHz)

Next Committee Meeting

The Committee will next meet on Wednesday 21st, January 1970, at
the 'Wheatsheaf', New Street, Chelmsfcrd (Saloon Bar) commencing at 7.30 p.m.

Visits

Time will be allocafed at the January meeting to discuss future
technical and social visits of the Society., Those considered by the
Committee are visits to 'North Foreland', G.P.0. Tower, 'G.P.0, Dollis Hill'
and a theatre visit during February,

WANTED
Mr, Danny Begg G3YZJ tells us that a S.W.L.,, who will be in hospital
for several months would be grateful of any old 'Ham' magazines (QST, Short

Wave Mag. etc.) to read during his stay there; so if you have any you can
let him have, please bring them along to the January meeting. Thank you,

A HAPPY NEW YEAR AND A GOOD DX TO YOU ALL
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